
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization & Evaluation Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
 
Subject: Permission Letter for a Change in Identification  
 
 
Date: 11-22-2016  
 
 
To The Commission,  
 
We, Third Millennium Systems Ltd. the Original Grantee (Party B), would like to proceed to a 
change in FCC ID as specified under section 2.933 of the FCC rules, and we hereby authorize 
3Millid Corporation (Party A – new Grantee) to apply for such a change. We are aware that 
3Millid Corporation (Party A – new Grantee), intends to market the below original referenced 
product.  
 
Original Grantee (Party B):  Third Millennium Systems Ltd. 
FCC ID:     UTJ-AV90 
Equipment Description:  Access Control Reader 
Model:     AV90 
Original Issued Date:   12/06/2016 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Name:  Paul Grimshaw  
Title:  Operations Manager  
 
Date:  09/01/2017 

 


